
LEGAL NOTICE 
 
 

NOTICE OF COMPLETION OF TENTATIVE ASSESSMENT ROLL 
(Pursuant to Section 506 & 512 of the Real Property Tax Law) 

(Pursuant to Section 3-3 (3) Erie County Tax Act) 
Hearing of Complaints 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Assessor for the Town of Grand Island has 

completed the Tentative Assessment Roll for the current year.  A copy thereof will be 
available at the Office of the Assessor, 2255 Baseline Rd, Grand Island, NY where it may 
be seen and examined by any person interested therein.  The Tentative Roll will be open 
and available to the public beginning May 1st, 2017 from 9:00am-4:00pm Monday 
through Friday.  Additional hours will be available on Wednesday, May 10th from 
6:00pm-8:00pm and Saturday, May 13th from 8:00am-12:00pm (BOTH DAYS BY 
APPOINMENT ONLY).  The Board of Assessment Review will meet on May 23rd, 2017 
at the Office of the Assessor, 2255 Baseline Rd, Grand Island, NY to hear and examine 
all grievances and complaints in relation to such assessments BY APPOINTMENT 
ONLY upon the verified statement of any person conceiving himself aggrieved thereby. 
They will meet from 4:00 pm to 9:00 pm.  
 
Please note the following: 

1. Please call (716) 773-9600 after May 1st, 2017 to schedule an appointment. 
2. To be heard, there is an application that must be filled out prior to your hearing. 

Complaint on Real Property Assessment, form RP-524 can be found on line at 
www.tax.ny.gov  
 
Dated this 19th day of April, 2017 
Judy M. Tafelski, SCA 
Assessor 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please publish twice on Isledegrande on April 20, 2017 and April 27, 2017 
 
 


